CORRESPONDENCE FROM THE DECEMBER 10, 2018 CITY COUNCIL MEETING

Mayor Tornek and City Council

Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 21 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack;
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities;. and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Erika Foy

672 Magnolia Ave

Mayor Tornek and City Council Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the 57 years, and I am very concerned about the abundant amount of changes happending to our city to make it look and feel like a major city. I am especially concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. I believe adopting this plan in Pasadena will negatively impact the quality of life in our beautiful city. A higher concentration of vendors filling our parks doesn't make sense to me.

I strongly believe the following revisions should be made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack;
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities;. and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned about an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing unsightly trash, in addition to safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. If these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Best wishes,

Mary Ann

1160 Afton Street

Mayor Tornek and City Council Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 75 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack;
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities; and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Vicki Livingstone

727 S. Ortange Grove Blvd

Pasadena, Ca

Mayor Tornek and City Council Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 52 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack;
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities; and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to
 enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Marie Queen

1255 Wentworth Avenue

Mayor Tornek and City Council Pasadena City Hall

100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 75 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack;
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities; and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to
 enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Martyn Belmont

727 S. Orange Grove Blvd., #5, Pasadena, CA

Mayor Tornek and City Council Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 21 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack;
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities;. and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Michael J. Fink

555 W. California Blvd.

Pasadena, CA

Mayor Tornek and City Council

Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 52 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack:
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities; and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Heidi and Ron Johnson

333 Manford Way

December 10, 2018

Mayor Tornek and City Council Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 22 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack;
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities; and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Page Malloy

675 Arden Road

12/10/2018 Item 15

Mayor Tornek and City Council

Pasadena City Hall 100 N. Garfield Ave Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Mayor and City Council,

As a resident of Pasadena for the past 21 years, I am very concerned about the impact of the new state regulations supporting the sale of food items and other merchandise by sidewalk vendors. There will be a severely negative impact on our residents' quality of life when a higher concentration of vendors are filling our parks as well.

I believe the proposed ordinance in support of this new state law will negatively impact neighborhood character, safety, health, and overall quality of life for Pasadena residents unless the following revisions are made under section 12.10.040:

- Vendors should only be permitted on sidewalks with a minimum width of 8 ft to ensure safe pedestrian zones and to meet the desired level of service in areas with higher pedestrian volumes (such as Old Pasadena);
- Vendors must not be stationary within 100 ft of an intersection, school, or other vendor;
- Vendors should not be allowed to set up within 25 ft of any driveway, building entrance, or bike rack:
- Bulky items such as tables or large carts must be prohibited in the public right of way to prevent hazards for pedestrians and disabled people;
- If operating in a park, vendors should not be allowed to actively sell, solicit, pitch, or otherwise approach people to sell their goods;
- A limit of one vendor per acre is necessary to prevent an undue concentration of commercial activity that unreasonably interferes with the scenic and natural character of the park;
- Parks smaller than one acre should be exempt from vendors in order to ensure the public's use and enjoyment of natural resources and recreational opportunities; and
- Taxes and fees for permits must be charged in relation to covering costs incurred by city departments to enforce the licensing and monitoring of vendors throughout our city.

I am very concerned that if these additional revisions are not included in the ordinance we will have an overconcentration of vendors throughout our city causing safety concerns for pedestrians and limiting the enjoyment of our natural resources and recreational opportunities. Overall, if these revisions are not adopted, monitored, and enforced, we will essentially be commercializing all sidewalks, parks, and neighborhoods, at the cost of our city's character.

Thank you for taking your time to consider these concerns,

Alyson Pernecky

1177 Parkview Avenue